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"Today’s federal court ruling validates the basic truth that members of the African-American and Latino

community have long known: that stop-and-frisk policing tactics have violated the rights of hundreds of

thousands of New Yorkers, and aggressively targeted young people who have done nothing wrong.

 

This practice has not made our communities safer, and it has instilled bitter resentment in the victims of

this policy. It has repeatedly strained relationships between law enforcement and minority communities,

and has impeded the cooperation that is critical for ensuring our neighborhoods' safety.

 

The appointment of a federal monitor to oversee necessary changes is a welcome next step for our city, but

it is little comfort to the young people that have already felt the shame of being stopped and frisked in

public and made to feel like criminals. Federal oversight will help restore basic freedoms to my

constituents in Upper Manhattan, the Bronx, and throughout the city. But our city and state government

must take ownership of this civil liberties abuse, and enact legislative changes without relying on

Washington.”


